
St.Matthew’s Church Perth 

e- Newsletter Extra. 

 

Remembrance Sunday 8th November 2020.     

 

The Service of Remembrance will be conducted by Rev. Barbara 

Quigley on Sunday 8th November 2020 starting at 10.45am. The 

doors will be open from 10.15 am.  

In addition to the Sunday service a second service, also conducted by Rev Barbara Quigley, 

will be held on Wednesday 11th November 2020 also at 10.45am. The doors will be open 

from 10.15am. 

These services will be subject to the required ticketing and Track and Trace rules and to the 

restriction of the numbers (50) present in the Church. Bookings for both services can be 

made at Sunday worship on the 1st November. Following that they will be posted on 

Eventbrite on Monday 2nd November. It is anticipated that there will be a demand for these 

tickets and we would request that members only select 1 service to attend. 

Eventbrite tickets are available using the following link:   
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/stmatthews-church-tay-street-perth-church-service-tickets-

119178926377     and indicating the 8th or 11th within the booking arrangement.   OR  phone 
Beverly,  our Facilities and Outreach Manager,  if you are unable to use Eventbrite, on  
01738 259961.  Please make your booking by noon on Friday 6th to allow us to finalise the 
arrangements for Sunday and Wednesday. 

IMPORTANT Should the Eventbrite tickets be “sold out” please phone Beverly who may 
have availability. Alternately if Beverly’s tickets are “sold out” please ask Beverly to try 
booking with Eventbrite on your behalf. 

 

Tom Morrison, 
Stewardship Convener. 
30th October 2020 
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